
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230017. 

We will send the 17 letter. 

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 10:18 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230017 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 11:18 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230017 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 10:04 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 10:03 AM 

To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; airscan123@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Robert van der Laan 
Company: N/a 
Primary Phone: 8502763838 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: airscanl23@gmail.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00898-2023 

Morning: regarding proposed rate increase from FPL: Fpl was not here during last hurricane in 2018.It was 
gulfpower co who to the hit for storm damage.I am sure they had insurance plus fed assistance to restore 
power.The company sold to Fpl and Fpl started,! assume,with financial conditions that included storm damage 
paid for by gulf power.In the last year our power bills were up to almost double and now again an increase! 
Please dis approve their request. 
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